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The Montague Burton Trophy Hillclimb was abandoned part way 
through the first timed run due to the structural damage caused to a 
building adjacent to the course. The extent of this damage coupled 
with the danger of imminent collapse was such that it was deemed 

unsafe to continue the event. 
 


